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My name is Tim Austen.   Myself and my family strongly oppose SB 1589.    We are 

riverfront property owners  in the Newberg Pool section of the Upper Willamette 

River.  We believe that the river should be safely shared with ALL users.  Designated 

surf areas work!     

 

Thank you 

 

Tim Austen  


